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Ms Sarah Redden 

Secretary 

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Redden 

 

 

Correction:   
 
I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Budget Estimates Hearing of 

the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on Wednesday, 21 

October 2020.  

 

During the hearing, Senator Wong asked if ASC had been asked to contribute to a series of 

studies to inform the future development of the Australian Marine Complex at Henderson. 

 

I would like to correct my answer given during the hearing where I had responded that ASC 

had not been asked. I have since been advised representatives from ASC West were invited to 

participate, and subsequently attended, a ‘User Requirements Workshop’ on 25 September 

2020 with other users of the facilities at the Australian Marine Complex.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Stuart Whiley 

General Manager and Chief Executive Officer  

 

2 November 2020 

 
 




